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PREFACE 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

The arrival of summer vacation will provide much-needed relief from the demanding 

schedule of school days. We really wish you have a great time on your travels and that you 

enjoy every second of this summer. It is crucial that you exercise your minds in addition to 

taking time to unwind and rejuvenate. 

In light of this, we have created a number of fun activities to keep the students busy and 

involved over the summer break. These enjoyable tasks and assignments would improve 

learning abilities, aid in a better understanding of subjects, and serve as an excellent crash 

course with the goal of raising academic productivity. 

These exercises will improve your understanding while also assisting you in reviewing 

what you were taught. These assignments will be graded as either portfolio; art integrated, 

or subject enrichment activities. 

We urge parents to help and encourage their children to do their best effort and turn in 

the assigned assignment on time. Your child's capacity to learn is greatly impacted by your 

encouragement and support. 

Within a week of the school reopening, that is, from June 19 to June 24, 2023, the 

subject instructors will get the neatly completed Holiday Home Work that is relevant to the 

topics posed. 

 

 

I'm wishing you a safe and enjoyable summer break. 

 

 

 
PRINCIPAL 

KPS, UTAI ROAD 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 



  

  



 
  



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


